
 
INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 625 

SAINT PAUL PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 
 
 
        NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
          OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 
              
 
 
To: Directors of the Board of Education of Independent School  
 District No. 625 
 
 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the undersigned, pursuant to Minnesota Statutes Section 123B.09, 

Subdivision 6, does hereby call a special meeting of the Board of Education of Independent School 

District No. 625, Saint Paul Public Schools, to be held and convened on Tuesday, November 12, 2019, 

commencing at 4:30 P.M. in Conference Room A of the Administration Building located at 360 Colborne 

Street, at which time the Board shall discuss and take action on the Canvassing of the November 5, 2019 

Election Results. 

 
 
 
Dated:  September 20, 2019  

 

 
       
     Zuki Ellis 
     Chair, Board of Education 
     Independent School District No. 625  
     Saint Paul Public Schools 


